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Starting on 8:00 AM PST on November 12, 2018, Box will block products and services using the TLS
1.0 encryption protocol. Affected users should get an email prior to November 12 warning them to
upgrade their browsers and/or apps.  Click here to learn more about this change including Box-compliant
applications and browser versions.  

Online URL: https://hdkb.clemson.edu/phpkb/article.php?id=709

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://hdkb.clemson.edu/phpkb/category.php?id=90
https://community.box.com/t5/Admin-Troubleshooting/Updating-Box-from-the-Transport-Layer-Security-TLS-1-0/ta-p/61574#toc-hId--2073645989
https://community.box.com/t5/Admin-Troubleshooting/Updating-Box-from-the-Transport-Layer-Security-TLS-1-0/ta-p/61574#toc-hId--2073645989
https://hdkb.clemson.edu/phpkb/article.php?id=709
http://www.tcpdf.org

